
Good evening,

I am writing to express my concern with the above DA and totally object to it.

Our suburb is already busy enough with local traffic and the traffic surrounding Balgowlah 
Heights PS is always chaotic.

We do not need additional traffic near the school.

The safety of the local children needs to be paramount.

Kind regards
Justine Perry
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